
Open and Accepting 

Patients August 2019 

New River Family Wellness, PLLC 

420 East Second Street 

West Jefferson, NC 28694 



We know it can be difficult to loose your family physician, especially when they’ve 

been in the community as long as Dr. Hank Clay and his staff. That’s why Dr. Clay’s office 

has partnered with ours to make the transition as easy as possible. Beginning in August 

2019, our two family physicians will be accepting new patients of all ages, including Dr. 

Clay’s former patients if they’d like. We are both board certified family physicians and do 

office, hospital, pediatric, and obstetric care and offer complete primary care services 

through an innovative membership-based model. You’ll find that our patients save signifi-

cantly with our wholesale lab pricing and the medications we dispense in the office. You’re 

receiving this notice because someone in your household was at one point a patient at Dr. 

Clay’s office and we hope you’ll choose to join us too; check out the New Patient Enrollment 

section of our website if you’d like to. If not, you may direct any medical records requests to 

our office as we will manage these for Dr. Clay and his staff moving forward.  

 Yours in health, 

D. Landon Allen, MD, MPH, MBA 
 

www.NewRiverFamilyWellness.com 

(P) 336-489-4400 

Caitlin M. Sullivan, MD 
 

info@NewRiverFamilyWellness.com

(F) 336-489-4500 


